
From Mrs Barber 
Welcome back to an exciting new term.  Please read and 

share your child’s curriculum letter.  If you can support our 

new themes in any way please contact your child’s teacher.  

Year 3/4 performed a fabulous “Water” dance at No 8  

Pershore on Tuesday and taught the other schools to do 

the 1970’s “Snodsbury Slosh”.   (A clip will be on the 3 / 4  

gallery tonight).  Enjoy the Bank Holiday. 

 

Stars of the week   

 

Year 3 /4 — Laura, Rebecca 

G, Laura, Amelia, Rebecca M 

and Izzy 
For leading a cool down at the Dance 

Festival for several other schools. 

 

Year 2 – Isabella 
For  making links and being  

independent in her money problems. 

 

Year R / 1— Daisy T 
For making a fantastic effort to 

consistently write in her diary. 

Week ending 28th April 2017 

Reminder 
Year R / 1—PE, Games kit Tuesday &  

     Wednesday 

Year 2—    PE/Swimming kit Tuesday &    

    Wednesday 

Year 3/4—  PE/Games kit Tuesday,  

    Clarinet Wednesday 

Letters 

Curriculum letters—Whole School 

Head Lice—Whole School 

FUSS Bingo—Whole School 

Crafty Cooks—11 letters 

Bags2Schools 

Date for bags 

is 

Thursday 11th 

May 2017 

Fuss Charity Bingo Night 

Come and have some fun raising funds for the 

school 

‘Eyes Down’ 

Friday, 5th May 2017 

At The Oak, Upton Snodsbury 

5.30pm to 7.30pm 

Price £2.50 for adults & £2 for children 
includes bingo book of 5 games per person  

to be handed out on the night  

Drinks available to purchase at the bar 

Prizes for a house and a line 

If you are not able to attend or can but are also willing to 

contribute to the prizes; contributions of Easter Eggs and/

or wine bottles will be gratefully received. Please give to 

Jo Gardner or Gill Tullett. 

Tickets available from the school  
office now  

Mathematics—Calculation Policy 

Please ensure you read our calculation 

policy on our website and follow the  

methods taught in school. 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Millie 

 

who celebrates her  birthday 

this week. 

TE Day 

Friday 28th 

April school 

opens Tuesday 

2nd May 2017 

Contact Details 

Please ensure you update the  

office of any new home phone  

numbers, work numbers or  

addresses. 


